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TEUNITE STATES TRADE REPRFEENATVE
Exeauttve Off 10e of the President

Waahngtarn. O.C. 2RM0

September 13, 1990

The Honorable Marc A. Brault
Minister (Econoxuic)
Deputy Head of Mission
Embassy of Canada
501 Penneylvania Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Brau1t:

I have the honor to acknowledge receipt of your
letter and the Annex thereto, dated September 13, 1990,
concerning Canadals import restrictions on broiler hatching
eggs and chicks.

The Governinent of the United States of America accepts
your proposai on this subi ect in accordance with the terms
set forth in your letter and the Annex thereto.

Therefore, your.îetter and the Annex thereto together
with this reply shall constitute an Agreement between our
two governments on this subi ect to enter into force today.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurance of may highest
consideration.

Sincerely,

Julius L. tz
Acting


